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16 January 2023 
 
 
PARENTS/CARERS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
STRIKE ACTION IN EAST DUNBARTONSHIRE – FRIDAY, 20 JANUARY 2023 
 
The Council has been advised by the EIS teaching union that they are calling their members 
out on strike action.  The Union has balloted its members for strike action as part of an 
ongoing national pay dispute. 
 
As a result of the strike action, all East Dunbartonshire Primary, Additional Support Needs 
(ASN) and Secondary schools will be closed to pupils on: 

 
• Friday, 20 January 2023 
 

Early Years Centres, with the exception of Campsie View Nursery, will remain open as they 
are not covered by the strike mandate. 
 
All school transport will be stood down on the day of strike action, and those in receipt of free 
school meals (excluding the universal provision for P1 – P5) will receive a day’s payment for 
the day they are not in attendance at school, in the usual way.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
GREG BREMNER 
INTERIM CHIEF EDUCATION OFFICER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
East Dunbartonshire Council processes personal data in accordance with the General Data Protection 
Regulations 2016/679 ("GDPR") and all other relevant national data protection laws.  Any personal data 
contained in this letter may be shared with other Services within East Dunbartonshire Council for purposes of 
responding to your query.  
 
For further information detailing how East Dunbartonshire holds and uses your information and for copies of all 
privacy notices used throughout the Council please see our website at: 
https://www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/council/privacy-notices 
 
The Council’s Data Protection Officer can be contacted at DPO@eastdunbarton.gov.uk or on Tel: 0300 123 4510. 

EDUCATION, PEOPLE & BUSINESS 
DIRECTORATE 
 
GREG BREMNER 
Interim Chief Education Officer 
12 Strathkelvin Place 
KIRKINTILLOCH 
Glasgow 
G66 1TJ 
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